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Transport for NSW is delivering the 
Riverwood Commuter Car Park, with up to 
140 parking spaces to provide you with 
more convenient access to public transport 
and help ease congestion on our roads. 

What’s planned? 

The Riverwood Commuter Car Park on Webb Street 

will feature:  

• A new multi-storey commuter car park with up 

to 140 parking spaces 

• Entry and exit to the car park from Webb 

Street  

• Additional accessible parking spaces  

• Provision for future electric vehicle charging 

spaces  

• Transport Park&Ride infrastructure (Opal 

operated boom gates)  

• CCTV, lighting and wayfinding signs for 

improved safety and security 

• Landscaping  
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Upcoming construction work 

Construction on the Riverwood Commuter Car Park is 

progressing well. From November 2022 to January 

2023, construction activities include: 

• Waterproofing and backfill of lift pit 

• Mobile crane establishment  

• Concreting, including lift shaft, suspended 

slabs, retaining walls, and columns  

• Installation of scaffolding 

• Installation of external façade  

• Services installation  

• Relocation of existing overhead power pole 

along Webb Street. 

The equipment used during the work will include 

vacuum trucks, excavators, surveying equipment, 

mobile cranes, concrete pumps, concrete agitators, 

elevated work platforms and hand tools.  

Our work Schedule 

We will be on site from Monday to Friday between 

7am and 6pm and between 8am and 1pm on 

Saturdays.  

We will contact you to advise of any work required 

outside of these hours.  

How will our work affect you? 

Our work may be noisy at times and we have put 

measures in place to reduce the impact of this noise, 

including turning equipment off when not in use and 

using non-tonal reversing beepers for trucks used 

onsite.  
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Evening work 

At times throughout November and December, there 

may be instances where concrete pours may run late, 

and workers will be required to be on site from 6pm to 

8pm, Monday to Friday. 

Non-powered hand tools for concrete finishing work 

will be in use. 

Keeping you up to date  

We will keep you informed about the project through 

notifications to our customers, residents, and 

businesses.  

For more information, please visit our project website 

at: transport.nsw.gov.au/riverwood 
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Privacy Transport for NSW (TfNSWS”) is subject to the Privacy and Personal Information Protection Act 1998(“PPIP Act”) which requires that we comply with the Information Privacy Principles set 
out in the PPIP Act. All information in correspondence is collected for the sole purpose of assisting in the delivery this project. The information received, including names and addresses of 
respondents, may be published in subsequent documents unless a clear indication is given in the correspondence that all or part of that information is not to be published. Otherwise we will only 
disclose your personal information, without your consent, if authorised by the law. Your personal information will be held by us at 27 Argyle Street, Parramatta. You have the right to access and 
correct the information if you believe that it is incorrect. 

 


